
2005 Boat US Santa Maria Cup 

Amendment to the Notice of Race 

Issued March 20, 2005 
 
Due to the change in the schedule of the ISAF Women’s World Match Racing 
Championship, the 2005 Boat US Santa Maria Cup Notice of Race is changed as 
follows: 
 
NOR 5.a. Change January 31, 2005, to April 4, 2005. 
NOR 5.c. Change February 7, 2005, to April 8, 2005. 
NOR 5.d. Change February 21, 2005, to April 15, 2005. 
 
Add new NOR 5.i: 
 
“Any skipper who has accepted an invitation and no longer wishes to compete may 
withdraw without penalty prior to April 4, 2005.” 
 
 


